
Please accept this submission further to your consultation paper ‘Station Car 
Parking Policy in Scotland’.  I am aware that we missed the deadline of 25th 
September 2009.  I hope that you will be able to take cognisance of our 
response.  We are an amenity association within Linlithgow.  Information 
about the Trust may be viewed in our website: www.lct.org.uk.  
 
We found out about the consultation process towards the end of September.  
Would it please be possible in the future for information regarding such 
consultation processes to be emailed to chair@lct.org.uk?  That would be 
helpful. 
  
I would be grateful if you could advise whether you will be able to consider our 
input. 
 
I look forward hearing from you. 
 
Chris. 
 
Christopher Long    Chairperson 
Linlithgow Civic Trust  www.lct.org.uk  
14 Friars Way, Linlithgow, West Lothian 
chair@lct.org.uk  
 
01506 843461 
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